
 

  

T 1800 997 057 (free call) 

E ncxcommunitymanager@transurban.com 
PO Box 343 Pennant Hills NSW 1715 
northconnex.com.au

 
 
 
 
 
9 July 2018 

Ref: NCXCo1 

 

Night work: site investigations, Pennant Hills Road  
 

Dear resident 

NorthConnex will remove up to 5000 trucks from Pennant Hills Road each day, returning local streets to local 
communities. Measures will be put in place by Roads and Maritime Services to ensure heavy vehicles use the tunnel 
and avoid Pennant Hills Road, and preliminary investigations are underway for the systems required. The system will 
require the installation of two gantry structures on Pennant Hills Road between the M1 Motorway and the Hills M2 
Motorway, and communications and electrical connections. Once potential gantry locations are confirmed, nearby 
residents will be notified prior to their installation. 

Site investigations will be undertaken within the verge of Pennant Hills Road at the intersections with Oratava Avenue 
and Hannah Street, Beecroft.  Minor works will also be undertaken along the northbound and southbound footpaths 
between Oratava Avenue and Eaton Road, Beecroft. A map of the work area is provided in this notification. 

The works will be undertaken between Monday 16 July 2018 and Friday 31 August 2018. For the safety of motorists 
and workers, these works will be carried out on some nights between 8pm and 5am Monday to Friday, weather 

permitting. If work is delayed, it will be done during the next available night shift. Some work will also be carried out 
between 8am and 6pm Monday to Friday.   

The site investigation works will involve locating underground services and utilities, surveying topography and surface 
features, borehole drilling, minor excavation and backfill, and minor footpath disturbance and reinstatement.  

Plant and equipment that will be used includes a vacuum truck, potholing truck, drill rig, demolition saw, vibrating plate, 
service scanning trolley, survey equipment and hand tools.  

You will experience noise during these works and we will make every effort to minimise impacts by: 

 scheduling noisy work to take place no more than two nights in a row and limiting noisy work to no more than 
three nights in one week at the same location   

 using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery 
 turning off equipment and vehicles when not in use  
 using noise mats where possible 
 noise monitoring  
 parking project vehicles away from homes  
 ensuring that lighting is directed away from residences as much as practicable.  

Traffic in both directions on Pennant Hills Road and access to driveways, bus stops and footpaths will be maintained at 
all times; and there will be temporary lane closures, traffic control and pedestrian management in place to ensure the 
safety of motorists, residents and workers. Please allow extra travel time and visit livetraffic.com, download Live Traffic 
App or call the Transport Management Centre 132 701 for the latest information.  

  



 

If you have any questions or complaints, please contact us on 1800 997 057 (24 hours) or 
ncxcommunitymanager@transurban.com.   

Yours sincerely 

NorthConnex Project Team 

 

Location of work 

 

 


